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Nancy Kramer

From: arline rotman <arliner@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 2:38 PM
To: Nancy Kramer
Subject: Public facilities

When I listened or read comments regarding the proposed new police station, renovated fire station, 
and public works facility, it seemed a clear majority of people who spoke out recognized the need to 
renovate or repair all three locations.  The differences were over process, design,or cost.  It is now 
up the this new Selectboard to determine how to proceed from here.  
 
As I stated publicly during the debate, our police station is unsafe, with proper police practices 
impossible in their current location. The fire and public works building and outdoor storage areas are 
unhealthy both physically and financially.  
 
I know you have your work cut out for you, and have every belief that you will diligently pursue a 
solution. My request is that this be treated as a very high priority item in order to provide our 
outstanding public servants habitable, useful and safe facilities. If this could be done in time to bond 
this summer, taking advantage of the low interest rate it would be to everyone's advantage.  
 
 
Arline 
 Rotman  
95 Doulgas Road 
Norwich, Vt 05055 


